Board of Trustees July 2024 meeting synopsis


After the meeting with Martha Creek Roles and responsibilities will be reviewed. Board members are going to be working with each of the 24 ministries to improve communication and access to the board. We are working on having a central calendar available on the website. Also There will be a board member available at the welcome table to improve access. We are tithing each month to HCM and Unity World wide. We are going to begin to use planning center software to improve smoothness of business and will decrease the cost for online donations. Bobby is working on re-branding and integrate it into business cards and other marketing materials. A congregant requested assistance with a medical bill and board approved the assistance as the incident occurred at church. The board will meet online with additional DEI groups. HCM has let Bobby know they are wanting Unity to stay in the building and are going to work with Bobby on this matter. After Bobby’s conversation with Troy we were able to trade spaces and now have more 1st floor access. We have Robert Taylor coming for the building refresh. 

 
